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Konrad Jackson

From: Brent Fisher <baskfish@ymail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 10:36 AM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson
Subject: Support for HB 252

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Kurt, 
I support HB 252.  I am in full support of this bill.  I am telling everyone I know that this bill is 
important to getting more hi-tech and fast growth small companies to headquarter in Alaska.  The 
current C-Corp taxation schedule is excessive and preventing high growth businesses from 
establishing themselves in Aalska.  We need this bill to further diversify the Alaskan economy.  Thank 
you. 
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